
  

 

 
  

 
 
 
  

24 February 2015 

 

 

Dear Sirs,   

 

 

FREEDOM OF INFORMATION ACT 2000 REQUEST REF: 0028 - 15 

 

Thank you for your letter of 23 December 2014 asking for information under the Freedom of 

Information Act (FOIA) 2000.  You asked for copies of correspondence the FCO has on file 

relating to Pathfinder Minerals Ltd.   

 

I can confirm that the Foreign and Commonwealth Office (FCO) does hold information 

relevant to your request.  

 

Under section 21 of the FOIA, we are not required to provide information in response to a 

request if it is already reasonably accessible to you.   

 

This information is available on our website by way of our response to an identical Freedom 

of Information request.   

 

The response can be found at www.gov.uk/government/publications.  

 

 

Yours sincerely, 

Desk Officer for Botswana, Malawi and Mozambique 

Africa Directorate  

  

 

 

We keep and use information in line with the Data Protection Act 1998.  We may release this personal information to other UK 
government departments and public authorities. 

Africa Department Central & Southern 

Africa Directorate 

King Charles Street 
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